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Elisabeth Rehn 
Minister 
 
September 19, 2012 
 
Dear Mrs. Rehn, 
 
Thank you for your response and more importantly thank you for 
fighting for truth and justice on behalf of the victims of genocide 
and crimes against humanity. That being said, we continue our 
fight against genocide denial and granting Pavic this award is 
extremely counterproductive to the peace and reconciliation 
process. We are grateful for the work you have done and continue to 
do and we sincerely ask you to address this issue with the president 
of IHL and request a withdrawal for the award intended for genocide 
denier Marko Pavic.  
 
In times of injustice silence is the people’s biggest enemy and 
neutrality becomes the oppressor’s best friend. At this time we ask 
for your help in bringing justice to the victims that continue to 
suffer as a result of Pavic’s genocide denial. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Professor Emir Ramic 
Director of the Institute for Research of Genocide Canada 
 
Aldina Muslija, M.A Human Rights 

Central European University 

Secretry and Spokeperson of the Institute for Research of Genocide 

Canada 

 


